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INFORMATIONAL REPORT: 

 
 

Budget 2023-24 Process is ongoing projected enrollment for School year 2023-24 has been established.  

Campus staffing meetings will start taking place the 3rd week in March.  A presentation will be provided 

to status the current year budget and discussion around the various funding bills that have been filed and 

the affect on United ISD revenues for the 2023-24 school year. 
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